ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

Twitten Closure

As of Monday 16th March, South East Water will need to close the Twitten from the High Street to the Tye until work is complete. Date is not yet known.

Access to The Old Chapel Centre via a rear door will be possible and their management have sent out an email to affected users. 

Those who wish to visit the Tye, Shot Coffee House, AWMH and St Andrews will need to access via Tye Road or River Lane. 

Please bear this closure in mind if you are planning to attend the APC meeting in the AWMH on Monday 16th April. 
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